
WINTER SCHOOL

CHEMICAL RISK ASSESSMENT

Pulawy, November 20th – 24th, 2017

Krzysztof Śmietanka (organisation): 

krzysztof.smietanka@piwet.pulawy.pl

Małgorzata Olejnik (training content): 

malgorzata.olejnik@piwet.pulawy.pl

National Veterinary Research Institute (PIWet), together with Federal

Institute for Risk Assessment (BfR) is organising Winter School for young

scientists financed by the Vet-Twin project. The topics of the event include:

 introduction to risk assessment;

 emerging areas in chemical risk assessment;

 hazard characterisation;

 exposure assessment;

 risk management;

 and other…

There is no participation fee but participants must cover their travel and

accommodation expenses.

The eligible candidates:

 are employed in Polish or East European scientific intitutions or are

PhD students in these institutions;

 are under 35 years old.

Applications should be sent to Krzysztof Śmietanka by October, 27th and

should include:

 CV with a list of research papers and other scientific achievements,

 summary of scientific interests,

 motivation letter describing how the participation in the event will

influence researcher’s scientific career;

 a copy of a document with a birth date.

The successful candidates will be informed by November, 3rd.
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